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Communication at Tumut High School 

 

Our school is an exciting and very busy place to be. There is always so much happening both inside and outside 

of the classroom. With this in mind, we aim to keep you as informed and up to date as we can, through various 

means which are outlined below. 

 

School website: Here https://tumut-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/ you can find the calendar, school newsletter, school 

news, photo galleries and information on Tumut High School and also on the Department of Education. 

 

Facebook:  Our school Facebook page is used to celebrate student achievement and showcase many of the 

exciting activities taking place at Tumut High School. We may use our page to post announcements or reminders.  

You can locate our page at https://www.facebook.com/TumutHighSchool/. 

We also have a careers Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/TumutHighSchoolCareers/ 

 

Skoolbag App: The Skoolbag App for your Smartphone can be downloaded for free via your Apple or Android 

smartphone. We send out key reminders, announcements, newsletters and some notes via our app. For 

download instructions https://moqproducts.com.au/skoolbag/installation-instructions/ 

 

Sentral Parent Portal: The parent portal and app empowers parents; keeps you fully updated and helps you 

manage and control everything related to your child’s education. Student timetable and daily student notices are 

available on this portal.  An email outlining sign-up details is distributed early in Term 1 for all new enrolments. To 

register visit https://tumut-h.sentral.com.au/portal/register  

 

Newsletter:  Our Newsletter is packed with news, dates, community information and student stories. We issue 

three electronic newsletters per term. The newsletter is available on the school app and our Facebook page. It is 

also placed on our school website. 

 

Newspaper:  Our school is regularly featured in our local paper, Tumut and Adelong Times with news articles 

and photos. 

 

Radio: Our student’s present weekly school news on our local radio station - Sounds of the Mountains 96.3FM 

every Thursday morning at 11:15am. 

 

Permission Notes: Students regularly receive information/permission notes regarding excursions and 

opportunities to learn outside the classroom. Some permission notes are also available on Skoolbag app and/or 

in the office foyer. All students have received a “General Permission” note to cover activities leaving the school 

grounds.  

 

Permission to Publish: In accordance with permission provided at enrolment - Tumut High School may publish 

information about your child including photos on their website, Facebook Page, Newsletter and newspaper 

articles for the purpose of sharing positive experiences. The “Publishing of Student Information” letter is available 

in the Office foyer if this permission needs amending. 

 

P&C Meetings: The P&C is a voluntary group of parents who work together to provide extra resources for the 

school. Our P&C is open to all parents and citizens of the school community. The Tumut High School P&C meets 

on the 3rd Monday of the month, upstairs in the Administration Building. It’s a great place to exchange ideas, 

raise concerns and to develop a relationship with the school. Everyone is welcome at every meeting. Please 

come along. 

 

If at any time you require clarification or further information, we encourage you to contact the school office on 

6947 0600 between 8:30am and 3:30pm. 
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